           

      Republic of the Philippines
NATIONAL ELECTRIFICATION ADMINISTRATION
                                                              Quezon City

May 31, 2021

TO                   :	ALL ELECTRIC COOPERATIVEs
 ATTENTION  :	GENERAL MANAGERs/NEA BIT POINT PERSONs

SUBJECT       :     ADVISORY NO: 05-027B-2021 
Due to the required modifications in the previous MSEAC-DET under Institutional, a new format for MCOO-DET is currently in progress for development and replacement by the NEA BIT Team. Please be advised that the said MCOO-DET will automatically replace the existing MSEAC-DET once it is uploaded in the NEA BIT portal.
Meantime, you can still submit the existing MSEAC-DET. 
Should you need further assistance, please contact our Service Desk through any of the following:
· OTRS: http://neaotrs.indracompany.com.ph/otrs/customer.pl
· Email: neabitsupport@indracompany.com
· Mobile: 09992200319
Thank you for your kind support and cooperation.
Please be guided accordingly.

RODERICK N. PADUA
Oversight Director
NEA-BIT
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